
VERGAS CITY COUNCIL 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
Notice is hereby given that the City Council of Vergas, MN will meet at the Vergas Event Center 
140 W Linden Vergas MN  56587 at 6:00 p.m. on August 14th, 2024, to consider the making of 
Improvement No. 2025-1, an improvement on: 
 
140 E Linden, 111 E Main Street and 131 E Main Street including alleys and parking lots.by 
making roadway surfacing improvements and improving public utilities (Storm Drains) pursuant 
to Minn. Stat. §§ 429.011 to 429.111. The area proposed to be assessed for such an improvement 
is the adjacent property.  The estimated cost of the improvement is $. A reasonable estimate of 
the impact of the assessment will be available at the hearing. Such persons as desire to be heard 
with reference to the proposed improvement will be heard at this meeting. 
 
All interested parties are invited to attend and will be given the opportunity to ask questions and 
to provide public input and/or comments.  If you are unable to attend the hearing, you are invited 
to submit your comments in writing to the City Clerk-Treasurer prior to the scheduled hearing.  
Written comments or questions will be addressed at the hearing and a written response will be 
provided by the City.  Non-English speaking residents and other persons with special needs who 
plan to attend the hearing are asked to contact City Hall (218) 342-2091 prior to the hearing so 
that arrangements can be made to address any special requirements. 
 
Julie Lammers 
City Clerk-Treasurer 
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